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No Hi Pak, Tongil Foundation Chairman, received the New Year business plan from affiliates in the 
Yeosu area and inspected the real sites, including Ocean Hope, the Miguan Industry and the Ilsang 
Maritime Industry (the Ocean Resort) on January 14, 2014. 
 
Listening to the business plan for the Ocean Resort by the president of Ilsang Maritime Industry, Jeong 
Chang Ju, Chairman Pak said, “To achieve the vision of 2020, strong capacity of the Tongil Group is 
essential. Please, do not be complacent with overall sales of the last year, but make an effort to reopen 
launching the new business of the beach condominium.” 
 

 
 
Before listening to the business plan of the Yeosu area, Chairman Pak gave a special lecture in the 
afternoon at the Emerald Hall, the Ocean Resort Hotel, with the theme of, “A Part of the Unified Heart 



Community.” He said, “I want everyone to grow as a member of Tongil Group. In order to achieve 
‘Vision 2020,’ I would love to see more excellent and competitive employees from this company.” 
 
 The Tongil Group’s educational program for new employees has been held at the Ocean Resort, Yeosu 
with 32 new workers over eight days, January 6-14, 2014. 
 

 
 

 
 
 


